
 

 
 
 

for medical providers: Comprehensive newborn 

hearing evaluations via tele-practice 

The University of Nebraska-Lincoln’s Barkley Speech Language and 
Hearing Clinic can complete follow-up re-screening and/or diagnostic 
hearing testing for infants who did not pass their newborn hearing 
screening. The appointments are via tele-practice with test sites at 
ESU 13 in Scottsbluff, Sidney and Chadron, as well as ESU 16 in North 
Platte and Ogallala. 

Appointments are conducted using end-to-end encryption via Zoom 
HIPAA-compliant conferencing.  The testing is completed by a Doctor 
of Audiology in Lincoln, with a Teacher of the Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
as a trained facilitator at the test site. 

Testing is completed during quiet periods of natural sleep. Sedation is 
not available; therefore, the typical age range tested is 0-3 months old. 
If an infant is older, please call our office to discuss options. 

questions? 
Call 402-472-2071 

In order to schedule an appointment, please fax the following information to 402-472-3814: 
1. Order/referral signed by a physician (ex: diagnostic hearing evaluation due to not passing newborn screening). 
2. Demographic information for the patient. 
3. Information/results regarding previous hearing testing, risk factors for hearing loss, or birth complications. 
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